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it is our mission to identify,
preserve and promote the historic
legacy of the Temecula Valley and
to educate the public about its
historical significance.

We meet from 12:00 to 2 p.m. on the
first Friday of each month at the
Historic Pujol Schoolhouse on
Santiago Road.

Be sure to arrive before noon so you
don’t miss the most interesting part!

Upcoming Programs:

Sepfember 5 — Lisa Woodward,
Ph.D., on her recent research on
local history,

October 3 — Joshua Fox, Murrieta's
historian/archivist,

November 7 — Tony Guenther, on
Guenthers’ Murrieta Hot Springs

Also Paul Price is planning a tour for
the Society of the historic Rancho
Margarita, Rancho Flores, and other
sites, on and near Camp Pendleton.
For more information, read Jerome
Baumgartners  Rancho  Santa
Margarita Remembered prior to the
tour.  The out-of-print book is
available in the local libraries, or
available for purchase at
www.abebooks.com.
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The date of our annual dinner will in
November will be announced later.













